
 

 

 NOTICE OF LOCATION CHANGE 

 

  Message from Financial Services 
 

 

The District of Taylor’s Mayor and Council are scheduled to review the municipality’s proposed 2020-

2024 Financial Plan, the 2020 Budget and the 2020 Property Taxes in a Public Budget Consultation 

Meeting prior to adoption of the 2020-2024 Financial Plan Bylaw and the 2020 Tax Rate Bylaw. 

 

PUBLIC BUDGET CONSULTATION MEETING 

 

Date/Time: Monday, May 4, 2020 at 7:00 pm 

 

Location:  Taylor Community Hall, 9896 Cherry Avenue West, Taylor, BC 

 

The Public Budget Consultation Meeting and regularly scheduled Council and Committee Meetings 

provide an opportunity to ask questions and provide feedback to Mayor and Council.  We are aware that 

due to the evolving COVID-19 situation social distancing is required at this time, therefore we are 

encouraging the public to submit questions using the following delivery methods: 

1. Submit comments on the proposed 2020-2024 Financial Plan in writing: 

a. Via email to Lisa Ford at  lford@districtoftaylor.com; or 

b. Via mail to PO Box 300, Taylor, BC, V0C 2K0 

2. Call the District of Taylor Office at 250-789-3392 and speak with Lisa Ford, Executive Assistant to 

record and compile your questions which will be presented and addressed at the Public Budget 

Meeting. 

 

All questions must be received by 4:30 pm on Thursday, April 30th, 2020 to be included in the meeting 

agenda. 

 

The agenda for the Monday, May 4th Public Budget Consultation meeting will be published in advance of 

the meeting on Friday, May 1st, 2020 and will be posted online at https://taylor.civicweb.net/Portal/.   
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